
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

City of Glens Falls 
Entitlement Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program  

Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report 
 
 

The City of Glens Falls has completed a draft of its Consolidated Annual Performance 
and Evaluation Report (CAPER) which summarizes use of federal Entitlement 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds during the City’s most recent 
program year that ended July 31, 2021. 

The Report is available for review on the City’s website under “Community Development” 
at https://www.cityofglensfalls.com/59/Community-Development and also by Email 
request addressed to Jim Thatcher at j.thatcher@ctmale.com between October 11, 2021 
and October 26, 2021.  Please forward any comments to Jim Thatcher of C.T. Male 
Associates, the City’s CDBG Consultant at the Email address above, until 4:00 PM 
eastern time on Tuesday, October 26, 2021. 
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Invoice to “Office of Community Development” c/o City of Glens Falls 
42 Ridge Street, Glens Falls, NY 12801 
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